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Harmony Awards 

 

Pre Primary J Diana Kelliki  Christian Sumaili 

Pre Primary P Aheldeep Singh Arya Woodcock 

Year 1 J  Shelby Poole   Lyle Tagalag  

Year 1 P  Stacey Alimu   Summer Velasco 

Year 2 J  Maisie Croad  Celina Abraham  

Year 2 P  Imogen Long  Mark Kunka 

Year 3 J  Kush Patel  Dau Anyuon Atem 

Year 3 P   Mantaj Brar  Ruby Solomon 

Year 4 J  Matthew Inglis Ayen Angok    

Year 4 P  Charlie Nuzum Edward Anyuon Atem 

Year 5 J       Ashley Nacito Lawrie Toby  

Year 5 P       Jesse Horner  Alaina Abraham 

Year 6 J  Jake Ruzayi  Eivan Bando 

Year 6 P  Jonah Ewens Eryn Green 

Uniform  Kem Bol     

Music   Isabelle Ward Kaiden Hommer 

Lote   Ella Zscherpel Ellie Evans 

Science   Neha Simjo  Harrison Wolsey 

Sport   Henry Dwyer  Emmanuel Jok 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BOOKCLUB 

Bookclub went out last week orders to be returned no later than Monday 12th February. 

KINDY J 

Our Kindergarten class has started its learning journey.  We navigated the first week 
with fun and learning through play.  Students learned to listen and communicate with 
one another.  Their imagination flowed as they built walls for Humpty Dumpty to sit 
on, drove the bus to the shop or packed to go on a picnic.  They investigated using 
magnifying glasses to get a closer look at the sensory bottles, and explained floating 
and sinking in their own words.  They learned to identify different shapes and 
colours, and count the number of teddy bears in the math corner.   
 
 

 
 
 

 


